
Operations from 18th – 19th August 2018 

The DIP inspected Chatuchak Weekend Market 

 From 18th to 19th August 2 0 1 8, the DIP inspected different sections at Chatuchak 

Weekend Market. No pirated and counterfeit items were found.  

                              The Intellectual Property Enforcement Center ( IPEC)  at Chatuchak Weekend 

Market has been in full operation, and those who find any IPR infringing activities are 

encouraged to notify the officers promptly. 

 

 


